@ Govt. College for Girls Cheeka (Kaithal)

Email id - gcgcheckai@gmail .com
Ph. No. - 01743-297596

Practical Notice
Date- 20/04/2024
All the B.Sc.-I1I Computer Science are informed that the final external
practical examination of computer science subject is scheduled on the 24" April,
2024 at Computer Lab. Students are required to reach the lab on 9:30 am along
with the practical file.
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